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Affidavit of Publication 

STATE OF IL} ss 
COUNTY OF MASSAC} 

Johnny Blazina, being duly sworn, says: 

That he is Sales Manager of the The Metropolis Planet, a 
daily newspaper of general circulation, printed and 
published in Metropolis, Massac County, IL; that the 
publication, a copy of which is attached hereto, was 
published in the said newspaper on the following dates: 

October 24, 2024 

That said newspaper was regularly issued and circulated 
on those dates. 
SIGNED· 

a r 

6scribed to and sworn to me this 24th day of October 
024. 

JudyGon, Not ry Public, Massac County, IL 

}-2----t (( f 8:2-lo..1..~ 
My commission expires: July 31, 2025 
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DON BROWN 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
60 East Van Buren , Suite 630 
CHICAGO, IL 60605 

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
The Illinois Pollution Control Board gives notice of public hearing regarding rule 
changes proposed by the Sierra Club, Natural Resources Defense Council, 
Environmental Defense Fund, Respiratory Health Association , Chicago 
Environmental Justice Network, and Center for Neighborhood Technology on June 
27, 2024: Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards: Proposed 35 Ill. Adm. Code 
242, R24-17. Interested persons are invited to attend the hearings or to submit 
written comments. The proposed amendment, if adopted, may ultimately result in 
submission to the USEPA of an amendment to Illinois' state implementation plan 
(SIP) . Section 110(a)(2) of the Federal Clean Air Act (42 U.S.C. I §7410(a)(2) 
(2023)) . The Public Hearing will be held on December 2, 2024, and December 3, 
2024, beginning at 10:00 AM by VIDEO CONFERENCE at the Michael A Bilandic 
Building, 160 N. LaSalle Street, Room C 500, Chicago, Illinois AND Illinois 
Department of Transportation, Hanley Building, Auditorium, 2300 S. Dirksen 
Parkway, Springfield, Illinois. The hearings are subject to cancellation without notice 
and may be confirmed by calling the Office of the Clerk at 312/814-3461 . A copy of 
the proposal for public comment is available for public inspection on the Board 's 
website at http://www.ipcb.state.il.us/, the Clerk's Office, Pollution Control Board, 60 
East Van Buren, Suite 630, Chicago, Illinois 60605 and at the Metropolis Public 
Library, 317 Metropolis Street, Metropolis, Illinois. Written public comments will be 
considered if submitted to the Clerk's Office at the address above. 

Barbara Flynn Currie 
Chairman 




